
June 1, 2020 

Request to be a Director of the Talpines Property Owners’ Association 
Board of Directors 

This is a brief letter asking to be considered for a Director position on the 

Board of Talpines POA. 

We have lived in Waubaushene for a year, and have loved the area and 

have met so many wonderful people. 

When I moved here, one of my goals was to participate and volunteer for 

an organization that allowed me to be involved within the community. Upon 

getting to know and also being an active member of Talpines POA, I was 

hoping that I could become more involved with the group and be part of  

the ideas and decisions being made that involve and affect our community. 

I have volunteered at the Pine Street garden, and beach raking.  My family 

and I were involved in the recent Trail cleanup.  I have also volunteered to 

assist with the water testing program. 

In the past, I have been on many committees and have volunteered most of 

my young and adult life. We moved from the beautiful village of Kilbride and 

I was very involved within various groups within that community. 

I was on the Parent Council when our children were at school, was on the 

board and ran the tennis league for Kilbride Tennis club, volunteered for the 

Canadian Cancer Society for over 10 years, volunteered at Kerr St. Mission 

in their food bank and have been on many committees through my work at 

the Oakville Public Library. 



I love the outdoors and being active, whether it is playing sports, gardening, 

swimming or hiking. I love nature and am always mindful of preservation 

and conservation.  I consider myself a steward of the environment. 

I hope that this gives a little bit of information of what I have previously 

been involved with and some experiences that I have had. 

I look forward to hearing from you about my candidacy. Thank you for 

considering me. 

Sue Dougherty


